
 RYE PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendments 

 

The Rye Planning Board will hold public hearings on October 13, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at 

the Rye Town Hall on the following proposed zoning ordinance amendments:  

Amendment 2016-02 provides that the planning board may allow the frontage 

requirement for a multi-family dwelling or a multi-family development to be met on a 

private street, subject to certain determinations by the planning board.  Amendment 2016-

03 allows the planning board to waive some of the requirements of the Growth 

Management Ordinance for multi-family dwellings and multi-family developments, 

subject to certain determinations by the planning board.  Amendment 2016-05 amends 

the definition of “Living Space” to clarify how “Living Space” is determined.  Copies of 

the proposed amendments are posted at the Rye Town Hall and available from the 

Planning Office.   

  

        Tom McCormick, Clerk 

        Rye Planning Board 

        October 2, 2015 

 

  


